403 CANNON BuiLDING
WasHINGTON, D.C. 20515

MARJORIE TAYLOR GREENE

147H DisTRICT, GEORGIA

CommITTEE ON OVERSIGHT AND ACCOUNTABILITY

CommiTTEE ON HOMELAND SECURITY

Congress of the United States
FHouse of Representatives

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for the Austell-Powder Springs Trail Project in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive
funding for this project is the Cobb County Board of Commissioners located 100 Cherokee Street, Marietta, GA
30090. The funding would be used to construct the Austell-Powder Springs Trail as one of eight priority projects
that are identified in Cobb County-adopted 2018 Greenways and Trails Master Plan for implementation. The
project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will provide public support, potential for improved
connectivity, demand and propensity for walking and biking and opportunities for regional connections.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 USC 133.
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.

Rep. Marjorie Taylor Greene
Member of Congress (GA-14)
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